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Safe Respectful Learners 

FREE DENTAL CHECKS FOR STUDENTS IN KINDERGARTEN, YEAR 2, YEAR 4 & YEAR 6 – 

THURSDAY MAY 30, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We have been able to arrange a free dental check for the students in Kindergarten, Year 2, 
Year 4 and Year 6. 
 
The dental staff from Blacktown/Mt Druitt Dental Hospital Clinics will be here on Thursday 
May 30, 2019. 
 
Please find attached an information sheet and a consent form.  
 

Medicare numbers and signed consent forms that are ticked ‘YES’ 
must be returned to school on or before Thursday May 30.  
 
If you have any other queries, please contact Miss Rox on 9832 8555. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
K. Rox         D. Meaney 
Deputy Principal       Principal 
23 May 2019 
 
 

 

NO COST INVOLVED – PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL 
AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 

 
 

 
 
 


